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Live Life Well @ School

Ways to Unplog
1. Making the decison tolmit screen time
can be a big change in many households. Hold
a family meeting and discuss why you ore:
doing this and let everyone have ther sa in
setting the rules.

2. Remove any TV or computers from kids™
bedrooms. Tt will help them sacialise more
with the family and let you keep n eye on
what they are watching.

3. Try taking your reoding or wark outside.
“This will entice the kids to move outside foo
where they are bound fo find an active
activty.

4. Find out just how much fime you and your.
kids spend on TV, computer and electronic
games. Get everyone fo note down how much
time they spend on screen-based activities.
Chences are you'll be surprised!

5. 11 important o get the kids motiared
about Imifing thei screen ime. Set a weekly
reward for following the rules such os a
family trip out to dinner or a frip somewhere
fum such as enpin bowlingor he becch.
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Dear Parents, Carers, Students and Community Members,

Welcome to week 9 as we quickly approach Christmas!

All students enjoyed their intensive swimming program over the last 2 weeks and have developed their skills in this area. Well done and thanks to staff for presenting a well run and effective program.

Student reports for the end of the year are currently being prepared by teachers. The reports will be available on Presentation Day. We are trying something new this year. After presentation we are inviting all families to spend the day with us. After coming back to school for morning tea, teachers will be available to discuss your child’s report and their progress on their PLP. Whilst you are waiting to speak to your child’s teacher we will be having lantern making for our carols night. There will also be a BBQ lunch and other classroom activities to take part in. We hope you can spend the time to discuss your child’s education, their strengths and their direction for 2014.

Could all the Senior Dance group students please bring their skirts into school tomorrow so we can practise for our PLP Day.

Tomorrow will be our Christmas Craft Day. Students will spend the day completing a number of Christmas craft activities. These activities will be the purpose for some writing tasks over the next couple of weeks. 
Photos and student writing will be compiled to develop a class resource. Come along and help out if you are around.

There are a number of activities coming up over the next couple of weeks. Make sure you check out the calendar in this newsletter. Maybe cut it out and stick on the fridge!

There will be a stop work meeting tomorrow from 9am-11am. Our school will be operating as normal and students will attend.

Today we had a visit from our local Police to talk to students about the dangers of playing with fire. A couple of students have been bringing lighters to school, they are potentially dangerous items and are not required at school. Please ensure your child does not bring these items to school.
Well done to our dancers who entertained the Corrective Services staff last week.
As a school we have been registered with Centrelink for Centrepay. Parents wishing to take advantage of this service can contact the school for an application form.
Students on Gold level are:
Kindergarten: Shyannah, Keeley, Miah, Charlotte, Charlie, Malachi, Donald.

Year.1/2:  AnneMaree, Dellmay, Anastasia, Albert, August, Pierre,Oscar, Samuel, Michael, Amber, Kendita, Cheyanne, Christine, Antwone, Bing.
Year 3/4: Aaliyah, Mikaela, Jacinta, Abby, Haylee, Matty, Azrianna, Montique, Tamia, Tamika, Michael Z, Harrison, , Louise, Mary-Anne.
Year 5/6: Cleo, Leroy, Ally, Madison, Crystal, Maria, Lachlan, Hayley, Lakeisha.
Have a great week!

Lesley Mills

Principal
	Week
	What’s Happening

	
	

	9
	Tuesday 3rd December

Christmas Craft Day



	10
	Tuesday 10th December

Annual Presentation/ PLP Day/ Lantern Making/BBQ lunch  

Wednesday 11th December

NIE Awards

Art Gallery Excursion(Whole School)

Year 6 Dinner                       

                    

	11
	Monday 16th December

Attendance Rewards Excursion

Tuesday 17th December

Xmas Tree/Dance/Carols/Lantern

Parade. 
Wednesday 18th December
Last day of school for students
Thurs 19th & Friday 20th
Staff Development Days  All staff

Children return to school on
Wednesday 29th January - Yrs 1-6

Thursday 30th January – Kindy

Monday 3rd February - Transition


COMMUNITY NOTICE

Casino Cobras FC Christmas Party

Barefoot Bowls @ Casino RSM Club

21st December 2013 at 5pm

$10 Adults

$5 Children 12 years and up can play bowls, younger children are more than welcome to come and watch.

Sausage Sizzle Supplied

Buy your drinks at the club.

Will be a raffle on the night.

RSVP numbers by 18th December 2013
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